
 
 
 
 

April 20, 2021 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street S.E., Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE: UM 1930 PGE Community Solar Program Purchase Agreement 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submitted proposed changes to PGE’s 
Community Solar Program Purchase Agreement on January 25, 2021 with a requested 
effective date of February 24, 2021. 
 
PGE and OPUC Staff had agreed on the clarifying language submitted on January 25, 
2021, however, parties had comments and therefore, Staff requested additional time to 
review and asked that PGE extend the effective date from February 24, 2021 to March 
24, 2021. On March 22, 2021, PGE then requested an effective date of April 21, 2021 at 
the request of Staff for additional review time. PGE is now requesting an effective date of 
June 2, 2021 at the request of Staff for additional review time. 
 
Please direct questions or comments regarding this filing to Santiago Beltran Laborde, 
(503) 464-7902. Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following 
email address pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 
 

Sincerely, 
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 

 
 
cc:  Service List – UM 1930 
 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street· Portland, Ore. 97204 


